
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday November 18, 2024 
 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17 @12 P.M. – Bidding on Holiday baskets ends – see link here 
 
Tuesday, November 19 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered 

• Highest bidder for Winter Holiday Baskets will be notified 
 

Wednesday, November 20 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 

• Popcorn delivery – for those who order 
 
Thursday, November 21 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 
Friday, November 22 

o Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24 -Last day to order Spirit Wear to receive before the winter holidays! - 
https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/  

 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
 
Tuesday, November 26 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  

• School Council Meeting @ 7p.m. – all welcome 
 

Wednesday, November 27 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 
 
Thursday, November 28 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 
Friday, November 29 

o Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 
 

In this issue: 

 

• Parent Reminder – Signing Students In and Out of School 

• Multi-Year Strategic Plan 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/


• Last Chance to bid on Holiday Baskets 

o PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

• Cookie Sales 

• Spirit Wear 

 

REMINDER TO OUR FAMILIES 

If you are picking up your child early and/or dropping off to school later, you must 

visit the school office to sign out or sign in your child.  This includes bringing back 

your child during the lunch hour, so that we can transfer care back from parents 

to the school. Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 
Time is running out!  Don’t miss out on putting forth a bid for our Winter Holiday 
Baskets!  Please visit this site to see the baskets and to place a bid.  The highest 
bid as of 12 p.m. on November 17th will be notified on Tuesday, November 19th to 
coordinate payment and pick up (detailed instruction are here). 

BOARD COMMUNICATION: MULTI-YEAR STRATEGIC PLAN  

Recently, York Region District School Board launched its new Multi-Year Strategic 

Plan.  

Developed by the Board of Trustees and based on feedback from staff, students 

and community, it lays out three priorities: 

• Student Achievement 

• Health and Well-Being 

• Human Rights and Inclusive Education 

The plan aims to build unity while helping students to achieve excellence by 

promoting and supporting high expectations for all, building healthy 

environments and positive relationships and learning and growing together while 

affirming our diverse identities.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/TPS%20Bidding%20Is%20Now%20Open%20-%20Instructions.pdf


This plan will guide the collective work of the board for the next 4-5 years and we 

look forward to sharing its success with you in the coming months.  

To learn more about the Multi-Year Strategic Plan please 
visit www.yrdsb.ca/MYSP  

 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

 

COOKIE SALES FUNDRAISER FOR GRADE 8 GRADUATION  

Thornhill Public School will be having a Cookie Sales Fundraiser to support our Grade 8 

Graduation. 

 

Individually wrapped cookies from Terra Cotta (nut free, kosher & halal certified) are 

sold for $2 each, for a total of $30 for 15 weeks. Two choices are available: Chocolate 

DeLite or Funfetti DeLite. 

 

You may also order once a week from the "Weekly Order - Grade 8 Graduation Cookie 

Sales Fundraiser" item on School Cash Online. 

 

Cookies will be delivered weekly on the following Tuesdays: 

November 5, 12, 19, 26 

December 3, 10, 17 

January 7, 14, 21, 28, 

February 4, 11, 18, 25 

 

Thank you for your support to our Grade 8 students. 

 

SPIRIT WEAR IS BACK! 

We are proud to offer Thornhill Public School Spirit Wear! 

 

Please use this link to view the items available for purchase and to place your 

orders.  If you choose to have your order delivered to the school, orders will 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/MYSP
https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/


arrive the week of December 16th for distributions.  The last day to order in time 

before the winter break is November 24th….hurry, don’t delay! 

  

We would like to thank you in advance for your support in raising our school 

spirit. 

 
 


